L Mississlppi
" Chemical
b ¢’} Corporation

Steve Hardin
Amoco Production
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Dear Steve:

October 18, 1979

In response to your request a couple of weeks ago for us
to examine the well location in Section &4, Township 23 South,
Range 29 East, for abandonment, we are submitting the following

requirements:

1. We will require that the mud in the east pond be
squeezed into the successive ponds to the west to
minimize the thickness of the mud.

2. We require a covering of dirt and rock caliche
over the mud sufficient enough to stabilize the
mud to support vehicle passage.

3 We do mot want the mud to be squeezed into the brine
lake since that brine is solar evaporated and recrystallized
into salt and sold the the United Salt Company, and the
mud and chemical contained in the mud would contaminate

the salt.

L, 1t would be permissible to leave all the roadways open
out to the extremity of the levy which was made by Amoco.

Very truly yours,

MISSISSIPPI CHEMICAL CORPORATION
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General Manager
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